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OIG Releases Its 2014 Work Plan
FEBRUARY 2014

The U.S. Department of Health and Human Services (“HHS”) Office of the Inspector General

(“OIG”) recently released its “Work Plan” for the 2014 fiscal year. The plan identifies OIG’s

new and continuing focus areas for enforcement to protect programs administered by HHS

angencies. Read the newsletter here.

This Client Alert has been prepared by Tucker Ellis LLP for the use of our clients. Although prepared by professionals, it should not

be used as a substitute for legal counseling in specific situations. Readers should not act upon the information contained herein

without professional guidance.

© 2025 Tucker Ellis LLP, All rights reserved.

/webfiles/files/The%20Pulse_February%202014.pdf

